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Comments: I fully support the position of the Friends of the Bitterroot regarding this issue climbing management. I

was a technical climber throughout Wyoming and Colorado in the 70's and 80's. I never expected anything to be

permanently affixed and would have been appalled if it was. Climbing walls belong in a gym -- not in the

outdoors. 


